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Investing in our schools  

As part of the NSW Government's plan to rebuild essential services, the 2023-24 Budget is delivering a 
record $8.8 billion for new and upgraded schools. This targeted investment in growing communities will 
ensure working families get access to a world class public education. 

Project overview 

A project is underway to upgrade the hall at Picton High School. The project includes refurbishments to 
the walls and lighting, new toilet and change room facilities, as well as upgrades to the stage, storage 
and air conditioning. 

Progress summary   

We are pleased to announce Barbro Constructions (NSW) Pty Ltd has been appointed as the builder to 
complete the remaining construction of the Picton High School hall upgrade.  

Next steps 

With the new builder on board, a detailed works program will be finalised, and they will begin to 
reestablish the site in the coming weeks and prepare to restart construction.  

Remaining works to finish the multipurpose hall are expected to be complete by Day 1 Term 3, subject 
to weather conditions. An exact date for completion and handover will be shared with the community 
once the builder has finalised the works program.   

If you have any queries or concerns about this project, you can contact School Infrastructure NSW on 
schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au or during business hours on 1300 482 65 
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